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October 16, 2009
The Honorable Dow Constantine

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Constantine:

Four references contained in the King County Code of Ethics 3.04 are outdated or incorrect and require revision.  The enclosed ordinance, if approved, would appropriately address these minor housekeeping items.
Your consideration is appreciated.  If you have questions please contact Catherine Clemens, Executive Director, King County Board of Ethics, at 206-296-1586.
Sincerely,

Kurt Triplett

King County Executive

Enclosure
cc:
King County Councilmembers

ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Interim Chief of Staff

  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

  Frank Abe, Communications Director

Beth Goldberg, Deputy Director, Office of Management and Budget

Bob Cowan, Acting County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive 
    Services (DES)

Catherine Clemens, Executive Director, King County Board of Ethics, DES

